Message

From: Steve Blake [/O=RYDON HOLDINGS LTD/OU=RYDON.CO.UK/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SBLAKE]
Sent: 07/01/2014 08:26:10

To: Paul Featherston [PaulFeatherston@jswright.co.uk]

Subject: FW:JS Wright

Hi Paul,

Can this be reviewed?
In my view Grenfell is the best opportunity that Rydon have.

Many thanks

Stephen BIake

From: Katie Bachellier

Sent: 06 January 2014 12:18

To: Steve Blake; Zak Maynard; Frank Smith; Simon Lawrence; Alan Sharrocks; Frank Smith
Subject: JS Wright

FYI.

Just had a discussion with Terence from JS Wright. He said he is going to struggle to return a tender for Grenfell Tower
as he is snowed under with enquiries from Construction.

I have given him some extra time and he said he will see what he can do but annoying that we seem to have been
overlooked. | did speak to Paul Featherstone when the tender first came into the office so he was aware of it mid
December.

Thanks,

Katie Bachellier, BA (Hons)

Rydon House, Sfétion Road, Forest Row, East Sussex, RH18 5DW.
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